Southern Methodist Vniversity

INTER-OFFICE CORRESPONDENCE

10: Wesley Davis **  Feb. 29, 1960

FROM:

SUBJECT:

Dear Dr. Davis,

Thanks for our conversation. It was helpful and I appreciate
your thoughtfulness and effort in writing these letters.,

I feel sure that letters to Curg Starkey, Dean Canon,
Go Ray Jordan, Paul Deats, Alan Knight Chalmers and Harold
Bernhardt will turn up some possibility. Please do not
inconvenience yourself in this task, But it is depply appreciated.

You asked about the Trustees of National Seminary. They
include Bishops Frank, Dawson, Watts and Clair, Dr. Lewis B.
Carpenter, Albea Godbold, William A Love, Laurence R. Davis,
Clare Hayes, Ralph Roland and J. Hauser Winter. Mr. Horace
Kimbrell, Norvel Sayler, Raymond Rowland, Ted Mason, and Flrs,
Chales lMead, and lrs, He E. Werner are lay trustees. If you
know one or two of these especially well, a note to them might
gergelpful. But again, please don't allow this to became a

uraen,

My sincere thanks,






